
Meeting on plan to 

Close 

Blakeney Surgery! 
 

1st August 2023  
5pm – 6.30pm 

 Blakeney Village Hall 
 

Holt Medical Practice is holding a 
public meeting to discuss the planned 

closure of Blakeney Surgery 
 

All patients and stakeholders are welcome  
 

Holt Medical Practice will explain why they are 
considering closing Blakeney Surgery and discuss the 

impact this could have on patients.  

All are welcome to hear about these plans 
and to provide feedback  


